
Please	vote	YES!	on	SB	870	
	
Every	vote	should	count	in	an	election.	The	National	Popular	Vote	bill,	SB	870,	would	make	sure	
every	vote,	in	every	state,	will	matter	in	presidential	elections.	The	National	Popular	Vote	bill	
would	make	sure	the	presidency	is	given	to	the	candidate	who	receives	the	most	popular	votes	
in	all	50	states	and	D.C.		
	
Right	now,	the	concerns	of	all	Oregon	voters	don’t	matter	to	presidential	candidates	because	
they	know	the	winner-take-all	system	will	award	the	electoral	votes	to	the	Democrat.	As	you	
probably	know,	presidential	candidates	campaign	in	only	about	12	so	called	“battleground	
states”.	Oregon	is	not	one	of	those	states.	Under	a	National	Popular	Vote	Interstate	Compact,	
all	of	Oregon’s	voters	would	matter	in	a	presidential	election.	
	
Please	address	the	inequity	in	our	voting	system	that	allows	a	handful	of	swing	states	to	decide	
our	presidential	elections.	Please	vote	yes	on	SB	870.	
	
Thank	you.	
	
Laura	Allen	
Seaside,	Oregon	
	
	
	


